
 

 

May 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Curriculum Enhancement Week:  14th-17th July 2015 

 

Each year, students in years 7-10 are involved in Curriculum Enhancement Week at the end of the 

summer term. The purpose of this week is to extend students’ learning further than the confines of 
the classroom in a variety of different ways. 

 

This year, year 7 are being offered an optional day trip to the Isle of Wight on Thursday 

16th July.  It is intended that this will involve a visit to Carisbrooke Castle, Alum Bay chair lift ride and 

the Needles pleasure-boat trip. The school reserves the right to change arrangements for the day 

should circumstances such as weather, require.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £30. This includes transport by coach and ferry from school to the Isle of 

Wight and back and West Sussex County Council insurance. 

 

It is very much hoped that all students in year 7 will take part. In order to secure a place on this trip 

for your child, please fill in the attached form and put it in an envelope with your child’s name and 
form and a cheque for £10 made payable to Sackville School; alternatively payment may be made 

online. If you would prefer to pay the full £30 in one go, please feel free to do so. Your child should 

hand this in to the finance office in school by the end of Friday 5th June at the very latest or make 

the payment online. The final payment will not be due until Friday 26th June.  I can assure you that 

no other activities in Curriculum Enhancement Week will require payment. Should your child not wish 

or be able to participate in this trip, a cost-free activity will be available in school.  

 

In order to keep the price of this trip at the stated amount, it is important that we take full coaches. 

Whilst we hope very much to be able to take all year 7 students, those who submit deposits more 

quickly are certain of securing a place on the trip. 

 

Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

 

I hope that students and parents will see this trip as a great opportunity and I look forward to 

receiving your replies by 5th June. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr S Maywood 

Trip Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Finance office 

 

 

Year 7 trip to the Isle of Wight – Thursday 16th July 2015 

 

 

I would like my child ___________________________________in form _______ to take part in the 

day trip to the Isle of Wight on Thursday 16th July 2015.   

 

I enclose a cheque for £10/£30 as a non-returnable deposit made out to ‘Sackville School’/ 
I have paid £10/£30 online (please delete as appropriate). 

 

I understand that, while the school staff and helpers in charge of the party will take all reasonable 

care of the children, they cannot be held responsible for any loss, damage or injury suffered by my 

son/daughter unless such loss, damage or injury is directly attributable to the negligence of the staff 

or helpers in charge of the party. 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent/Carer _________________________________________  Date ______________ 

 

 


